
 

 

Subject:  Notice of Product Discontinuation – 3M™ SFP-D50 

 

November 2022 

 

Dear 3M Customer: 

Due to supply chain challenges, 3M will no longer be able to provide 3M™ Specular 

Film SFP-D50A or SFP-D50F.   3M currently has limited inventory of both SFP-D50A 

and SFP-D50F.  Once this remaining inventory is depleted, these products will no 

longer be available.   

 

Conditions of final orders:  

• Future dated orders will not be allowed 

• Orders are not cancelable or returnable 

 

Please contact your 3M Sales Representative or Application Engineer if you have any 

questions regarding this discontinuation or potential product alternatives.   

 

Best regards, 

Jon Mansheim 
Global Portfolio Leader, Commercial Solutions Division 


